South Dublin County Council Arts Office
IN CONTEXT 5- CONNECT
In December 2023, 5 artists were awarded public art commissions as part of SDCC’s Public art programme  2023 – 25 under the Percent for Art Scheme. These commissions are part of IN CONTEXT (1998-2025) South Dublin County Council’s Public Art Programme under the Per Cent for Art Scheme.  It is now coming into its fifth phase of commissioning public art. 
IN CONTEXT 5 – Connect (Strand 1) is focused on art projects for early years, children and young people.  There are 6 public art commissions, with 2 located in Tallaght;
Freshly Ground Theatre will work with 0-6 year olds.  Brookfield. Their project will create an immersive, playful and multi-disciplinary art experience in collaboration with children in the locality of St. Aidan’s, Brookfield, Tallaght, age 2-6 years. The concept is to develop a creative space that will exist as an open, interactive exhibition where children and their parents will be invited to play and discover together on their own initiative. This project will explore the beauty and wonder of life under the sea and the importance of maritime stewardship. There will be a series of participatory theatre performances that involve visual and musical storytelling, shadow puppetry, theatrical meditation and tactile sensory play. 

Childrens programme

Girl Talk – pilot programme with SoloSIRENS

A Drama-based approach to exploring gender equality/inequality with children and young people in Sacred Heart SNS, Killinarden

Background: 

SoloSIRENs is a theatremaking collective in residence at the Civic. Their work is participatory and strongly engaged with our local community. They use theatre as a means of exploring, expressing and developing our thoughts about key issues in our society, particularly gender inequality and intersecting injustices. 

Project information
A series of creative workshops for children aged 10 – 12 years old around gender equality and the role society plays in the expectations, stereotypes, and shaping of how one expresses themselves and interacts with the world around them. SoloSirens want to start a conversation with future generations, amplify their voices and support them in realising theatre as a creative outlet and an avenue for activism. They believe it is crucial that children’s voices are heard and that children explore these issues in the context of play, creativity and care.  


